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BIG DEVELOPMENTS
It has been some time since our last Skills4Life
newsletter, but for good reason; we are committed to
delivering the best possible outputs for our
stakeholders and have been hard at work
accomplishing this! In this third newsletter we’ll
describe some of these exciting developments.

EU COLLABORATION!

MEETINGS ACROSS EUROPE!

LONG TIME
NO SEE!

In June 2023 we held our second in-person meeting
in Poland, with our third being organised in Ireland in
February of this year. Both meetings offered an
opportunity for the partnership to come together again
and plan our next steps, experience a new culture,
and reaffirm the value of EU collaboration.

“WITHOUT THE NECESSARY
ASSISTANCE AND SUPPORT, CARE
LEAVERS ARE AT RISK OF SOCIAL
EXCLUSION AND EXPLOITATION”

MOVEO INTERNATIONAL

June 2024CO-FUNDED BY THE EUROPEAN UNION. VIEWS AND OPINIONS EXPRESSED ARE HOWEVER
THOSE OF THE AUTHOR(S) ONLY AND DO NOT NECESSARILY REFLECT THOSE OF THE
EUROPEAN UNION OR THE EUROPEAN EDUCATION AND CULTURE EXECUTIVE AGENCY
(EACEA). NEITHER THE EUROPEAN UNION NOR EACEA CAN BE HELD RESPONSIBLE FOR
THEM.
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Earlier this month the Skills4Life project partners and their external stakeholders, comprising members of the
youth work, adult education, and social work industries, gathered in Aix-en-Provence to take part in a training
course. Participants were presented with the Skills4Life Training Package (which includes a Handbook and In-
Service Training Programme!), and had a chance to trial the Skills4Life Serious Game. We want to thank our
wonderful partners and hosts, CBE Sud Luberon, for their hospitality.

With project outputs well on their way to finalisation, we are
beginning to think of the longer-term strategies established at the
outset of the project. Our focus will move from content development
to disseminating our work to the people who will benefit from it. We
will be conducting piloting activities with young people, as well as
adjusting our approaches based on the feedback provided by youth
professionals.

This next phase of the project lifecycle will be the most rewarding of
all, as we take our work out into the world and hopefully positively
impact as many young people as possible. 

In addition, preparations are well under way for our Final Meeting
and Conference in Vienna, Austria, where our partners will come
together one last time. Hosted by our project coordinators at Moveo
International, we look forward to this exciting event.

TRAINING COURSE IN FRANCE

EXCITING TIMES!

NEXT STEPS
DID 

YOU 
KNOW?

Aix-en-Provence, the
location of the Skills4Life

training course, is
renowned for its thermal

springs and charming
architecture?  

ABOVE: PARTICIPANTS AT THE SKILLS4LIFE TRAINING COURSE IN FRANCE.


